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August 2, 2022 
 
Rachel Nichols 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services  
Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services  
Mail Stop: S2-25-26  
7500 Security Boulevard  
Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850 
 
Subject: Acceptance of Section 1115 COVID-19 PHE Managed Care Rate Differential 
Amendment  
 
Dear Ms. Nichols, 
 
I am pleased to accept the award of approval for 1115 COVID-19 PHE Managed Care Rate 
Differential as outlined in your letter dated July 26th, 2022. The state of Indiana looks forward to 
continued work with CMS during this time. This acceptance letter also incorporates 
acknowledgement of the corresponding expenditure authority and limitation specified in the 
enclosed Attachment L for the period of January 1, 2021 through December 31, 2023 contingent 
upon continued compliance with previously approved STCs.  
 
We look forward to continuing to work with CMS during the course of the demonstration. If you 
have questions or need any information, please contact Lynne Mong at 1-317-234-3822 or at 
Lynne.Mong@fssa.IN.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

Allison Taylor  
Medicaid Director  
 

mailto:Lynne.Mong@fssa.IN.gov



